Jeff Watson

From: Holmstrom, Rick <HolmstR@wsdot.wa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 12:54 PM

To: Christina Wollman; Jeff Watson

Cc: Gonseth, Paul; Kaiser, Mark; rg98926@yahoo.com
Subject: RE: notcho lane

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Christina/lJeff-there has been an interpretation that the easement provided to Probasco under AF426164 for the access
easement on Notcho lane is a “non-exclusive” easement. As such, the concerns we raised in our comment letter dated
May 21, 2013, have been addressed. WSDOT does not require anything further regarding this BLA.

Rick Holmstrom

WSDOT-SCR

Access Management/Development Services Engineer
509-577-1633

From: Christina Wollman [mailto:christina.wollman@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 11:32 AM

To: Holmstrom, Rick

Subject: RE: notcho lane

Does your requirement include parcel A? It does not have frontage on Notcho Lane.

Christina Wollwan, ACP CAIl

Planner Il | Floodplain Manager
[p] 509.962.7051 | [f] 509.962.7663

From: Holmstrom, Rick [mailto:HolmstR@wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 10:59 AM

To: Christina Wollman

Cc: Kaiser, Mark; Gonseth, Paul

Subject: FW: notcho lane

Christina-thank you. The document (access easement) you have attached does provide access from the southern
US97/Notcho Lane to then Probasco (now Lee) parcel. That is good for our records.

That said, we require a similar easement be extended from Notcho, to address all parcels of the BLA.
The requirement is based on WAC 468-52-040.

If you have any questions, feel free to call. Thanks again for turning up this easement.

From: Christina Wollman [mailto:christina.wollman@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 9:14 AM




To: Holmstrom, Rick
Subject: notcho lane

Christiva Wolltwan, ACP CAN

Planner Il | Floodplain Manager
[p] 509.962.7051 | [f] 509.962.7663

From: BizZHub_PW@co.kittitas.wa.us [mailto:BizHub_PW@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 10:15 AM

To: Christina Wollman

Subject: Message from KMBT_C550

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004al4



